Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
Division of State Lands
The FDEP-State Lands announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: March 16, 2020, 6:00 p.m., Cancelled
PLACE: Town of Lake Placid, Florida

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

The safety and welfare of our employees and the public we serve are of top priority to the Florida Department of Environmental Protection (DEP). DEP continues to take proactive measures and preventative actions to protect visitors, staff and volunteers as COVID-19 continues to be monitored.

Additionally, due to travel restrictions of state employees, DEP has cancelled the ARC public hearing scheduled on Monday, March 16, 2020, 6:00 p.m. in the Town of Lake Placid, FL. Decisions on rescheduling will be made at a future date.

The preliminary evaluation for the projects is available on the ARC webpage. DEP welcomes your comments on the proposed projects for Florida Forever 2020 Cycle 1 through the following channels:

Email: ARC_Mailinglist@floridadep.gov
By mail: Florida Department of Environmental Protection, 3900 Commonwealth Blvd, MS 140, Tallahassee, FL 32399

Via phone: (850)245-2713
Please note that all comments received will be made part of the public record.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: The preliminary evaluation for the projects is available on the ARC webpage. DEP welcomes your comments on the proposed projects for Florida Forever 2020 Cycle 1 through the following channels:

Email: ARC_Mailinglist@floridadep.gov
By mail: Florida Department of Environmental Protection, 3900 Commonwealth Blvd, MS 140, Tallahassee, FL 32399

Via phone: (850)245-2713
For more information, you may contact: Email: ARC_Mailinglist@floridadep.gov
By mail: Florida Department of Environmental Protection, 3900 Commonwealth Blvd, MS 140, Tallahassee, FL 32399

Via phone: (850)245-2713
